

升本 弘 HIROSHI MASUMOTO 298-0104 1738 Matrumaru Isumi Chiba - JAPAN 千葉県いすみ市松丸 1738 E mail ID: iom@green.ocn.ne.jp

6™ Dct 2016

Dear Mr John Wittwer,

I hope you and your choir are all well.

We were safely returned to Japan on 20th September.

I am delighted to tell you that we were completed without trouble all of the schedule.

I really appreciate your kind organize and hospitality.

When I thought about whether you were pleased with my selection of music and performance, I would never forget your smiling faces, warm applause and a standing ovation of audience.

It is great honour for me to accept as "Patron" to Lobethal Harmony Club.

The ceremony in the friendship garden symbolized the splendid relations of Lobethal Harmony Club and Chor Farmer.

I hope my music will be useful for the good progress of the cultural exchange with your country.

As the Musical Director of Chor Farmer, I sincerely thank you for all. I am looking forward to seeing you again.

Yours sincerely,

Hiroshi Masumoto

Musical Director of CHOR-FARMER

Contro